

South Bay U.C.W.



A most delicious pot luck lunch was enjoyed by the ladies at South Bay United Church hall on Wednesday, October 10th at 12:00 noon.

At 1:30 p.m. president Sandra called the meeting to order with a short reading about fire trucks and where they fit in with our group.

Our theme hymn, purpose and the Lord's Prayer followed.

Maureen Rudd's devotional was from Luke 13, verses 10 to 17. Jesus was reproved by the officials of the synagogue for healing a bent over woman of her many infirmities on the Sabbath. The woman glorified God for this blessing. Let us not forget to give thanks for the many favours we receive.

Secretary Carolyn Barnes presented our September minutes which were approved as read. Fourteen sick calls were made.

We received two thank you cards for services rendered.

Several of our members will attend the presbyterial meeting at Eastminster United Church on Monday, November 19th to discuss changes in administration.

Our luncheon was discussed and decisions made for Saturday, November 17th. Again, we are having a bake table, so ladies round up your ingredients and wow them with your culinary skills.

Our collection was received and dedicated.

Treasurer Joyce Minaker reported our finances.

Nora Parker kindly volunteered to distribute the shoe boxes and return them to the Salvation Army.

Karen Guernsey read a very valid summary of how we must have multiple rules to keep us safe today as we have forfeited our common sense.

The meeting closed with our U.C.W. prayer.

The Mirror's email address has changed to:

themirror@kos.net

Visit the Mirror's swish new website at:

www.southmarysburghmirror.com

Hicks' General Store

Milford

613.476.5258

ATM
Ice
Groceries
Gasoline
Newspapers
BBQ Propane Tank Exchange

Hours

Monday to Saturday - 7:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Sunday - 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Interac, Visa & MasterCard Accepted

